“You can find magic wherever you look. Sit back and relax, all

you need is a book.”’-Dr. Seuss
Cprout Too News

Happy 2017! Another great year at Growing Tree has come on gone. Hope
everyone had a wonderful holiday! Last month we got a lot of snow and

Parker and §oren enjoyed pushing the dump trucks around in all the

white powder. T€agan and Adelyh were all about art and had fun

making their dot maker trees. Decker really enjoyed our songs this month
and his favorite one was, “The more we get together.” He learned all the

words and joined in as we sang it during circle time. BOdenh is doing well

as a new Sprout! He likes to play in the home center and build with blocks.
We're so glad to have him in our class!

This month we say goodbye to Hayden and 2aCCai. They are moving

up to the Bud room and will both be missed! Kelleh and KNOX are joining

us from the Big Seeds. We look forward to getting to know them and their
families.

For the month of January our theme is going to be, “Ice cold.” During circle
time we will read, “Ten Playful Penguins,” “l am small” and “Snow day.”
Songs will include “Frosty the Snowman,” “Suzie Snowflake” and “Winter
Wonderland.” The sprouts will make footprint penguins, snow tracks and
silly snowmen during art time.

Friendly Reminders:

- Please check your children’s day sheets.

Thank you!
Ms. Kelcy and Ms. Kristine



00J, 1noxdg

PUD[I3PUOM 13TUIM

YDJMOUS 31ZNg

UDwMoUs 3] AJ5019

:sbuos s, yauopy sy

suInouad (njAojd 0T

IDWS Wy |

Un A15014

ADg mous

153009 S,YIUOIAl SIYL

92| Sunjay Ajs Amous
TE 013
saye|mous Uy dunuied
i91]14 99400 S9|219] $9g0|DH MOoug Mmojjswysiely | _ |jeg uoio)d
Lz] 9¢ T4 vzl €7
sleag uswMous 93e||0) SUYM Yyum
S)oel] mous Je|od Allis aje|mous julediadui4
0¢ 6T 8T LT 91
SEEI] uy suinbuayg
[9AOYS MouS de)y mous 19213S JDIUIM undlooS S||leg mous
€T 4" TT ] 6
5 uswMous
on|g yum iojon SULalA 93] JI3}|D Pa3a3N aisom
9 S 14 € i
Aepii4 Aepsinyy Aepsaupapn Aepsan) Aepuopy

ploD aJ]

?ﬁmﬂ%
&

'S910N

LT-uef




